
OIL Arogya and OIL Shakti inaugurates the 2nd 

community based Sanitary Napkin Production and 

Distribution Unit at Hokanguri TE 

14th February, 2023:Flagship OILCSR projects OIL Arogya and OIL Shakti added 

another feather to its cap by inaugurating the 2nd community based Sanitary Napkin 

Production and Distribution Unit at Hokanguri TE, Tinsukia. The unit will address 

issues of menstrual health and hygiene of women and adolescent girls. 

Dedicated to Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav the unit is the first spoke or extension unit 

named ‘PAHI’ after successfully running the Hub unit under ‘OIL Shakti’ since 

2020. OIL had also installed 10 sanitary napkin vending machines in 10 schools. 

OIL Shakti has been one of the award-winning interventions at national level 

platforms, recently adjudged as few of the remarkable ‘Health Impact Ground 

Breaker’ in India for promoting menstrual health and hygiene management. 

 

 

 

 


